
 

 

 

B U L L E T I N  #004 

 

DATE: 06/14/2022 
 
TO:  All Prime Contractors 
   
   
 
ATTN: Piazza, Lombardo, J+M, Talt 
 
FROM: Matt King 
  KG+D Architects 
 
PROJECT: St. Denis Community School 
 
RE:  Subgrade Stabilization Fabric 
 
 
Upon inspection of the subgrade soil conditions, the special inspector is recommending that a 
stabilization fabric be placed over the subgrade prior to the importation of the RCA. 
 
The recommended fabric is Tencate Mirafi HP 270 or equivalent.  Reference attached e-mail.
 
 
 
cc: Yonkers Public School District - John Carr 
 Savin Engineers - Nancy Barbera 
 File 



1

Matt King

From: Burke, Christopher <CBurke2@tectonicengineering.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 9:45 AM

To: Russell A. Davidson; Eugene Schwarzrock; Cohen, Scott; Morey, Frank A.; Duesel, James 

J.; Orcutt, James P.; Stier, Mark A.

Cc: Brian Mangan; Matt King; Trevor Hill

Subject: RE: Yonkers School 35 

Attachments: Bulletin 003 05.05.22 Alternate Compaction Method.pdf

Russell, 

Tectonic takes no exception to this alternate compaction method and we will make sure our inspectors understand it 

prior to arriving on-site. Based on our field observations this morning, we would also recommend a 

separation/stabilization fabric (Tencate Mirafi HP270 or equivalent) be placed on top of the approved subgrade, prior to 

placement of the compacted RCA.  

 

Christopher Burke, Ph.D., P.E., P.M.P. 
Vice President, Geotechnical 

 

 

 

ENGINEERING - SURVEYING - CONSTRUCTION INSPECTION 
 

1279 Route 300  

Newburgh, New York 12550 
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Download my outlook business card 

 
The information transmitted in this e-mail is intended solely for the person 

or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or 

privileged material.  Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use 

of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other 

than the intended recipient is prohibited and may be unlawful.  If you received 

this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any computer. 

 

 

 

 

From: Russell A. Davidson <rdavidson@KGDARCHITECTS.COM>  

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 9:06 AM 

To: Burke, Christopher <CBurke2@tectonicengineering.com>; Eugene Schwarzrock 

<eschwarzrock@skylandsengineering.com>; Cohen, Scott <SCohen@tectonicengineering.com>; Morey, Frank A. 

<FMorey@tectonicengineering.com>; Duesel, James J. <JDuesel@tectonicengineering.com>; Orcutt, James P. 

<JOrcutt@tectonicengineering.com>; Stier, Mark A. <MAStier@tectonicengineering.com> 

Cc: Brian Mangan <bmangan@kgdarchitects.com>; Matt King <mking@kgdarchitects.com>; Trevor Hill 

<trevor@tdeg.com> 

Subject: RE: Yonkers School 35  

 

Chris: 


